Minutes of November 13, 2008 Meeting of the Swampscott Renewable Energy Committee

Attending: Dorothy Allen, Tara Gallagher, Wayne Spritz, Brian Watson  
Next Meeting: To Be Determined 

Wind Turbine: Brian Watson briefed the group on his conversation with Andrew Maylor concerning our preferred wind turbine location. Andrew is trying to reach the property owner to discuss. If that conversation goes well, our next step will be to apply for a feasibility study grant. The UMass RERL experts are expecting Swampscott to apply for this 100%, rolling time-frame grant.

ESCO RFQ: The committee discussed some issues highlighted in the DOER ESCO municipal manual and Dorothy Allen and Tara Gallagher relayed information they learned at the Green Communities Forum they attended. The committee plans to move quickly on the RFQ. Tara Gallagher will meet with Victoria (Mario) Masone to discuss.

Intern: The committee finalized our announcement for the unpaid spring semester intern we hope to get from Salem State College.
New Participant: The committee welcomed resident Wayne Spritz, a mechanical engineer in Swampscott, who is interested in working with the committee in the future, and briefed him on our work to date.
Respectfully submitted,

T. Gallagher
